Photo permissions – what does it all mean?

We require parental consent to use your child's photo in different areas of school life. Below explains what you give permission for and where the photos may be used.



1. Photos for use on school displays

Around school there are many display boards. These are seen by all staff and pupils and any visitors we welcome into school. We are very proud of our school boards and we like to display the children hard at work.

2. Photos for use of school promotion

This would include:

- Photos used on our school website
- Photos used in our Foundation Stage transition book which all new starter parents and carers will receive. This is also sent to our local nurseries to help the new starters have the smoothest transition to Meltham CE.
- Photos used on Headlines (our school newsletter) to celebrate achievements.





3. Photos / videos for use on Instagram

Our school has one form of public social media; Instagram. We are very excited about promoting our school through this form of social media.

4. Photos / videos for use on external media

Occasionally, we have external media in school to take photos. This could include photos for the press (e.g. Yorkshire Live) or external businesses such as Fair and Funky.

Photo permissions consent form



After reading the information overleaf please indicate your choices below and sign and date.

Consent Type	Tick to indicate if consent given (mark X if not granted)
I. Photos for use on school displays	
2. Photos for use of school promotion	
3. Photos / videos for use on Instagram	
4. Photos / videos for use on external media	

I understand that I may change my photo consents at any time and will inform the school immediately by completing a new form should this become the case.

NAME OF CHILD:
Name of parent:
Signature of parent:
DATE: